
Rental Application 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Landlord's Name] 

[Landlord's Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Landlord's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally express my interest in renting the 

property located at [Property Address]. As part of my application, I would like to suggest the 

addition of security patrol amenities to enhance the safety and well-being of all residents. 

Having a dedicated security patrol can significantly contribute to a more secure living 

environment, deterring potential crime and providing peace of mind for tenants. I believe this 

investment would not only attract responsible tenants but also increase the property's overall 

value. 

I appreciate your consideration of this proposal, and I look forward to your response. 

Thank you for your time and attention. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email Address] 


